
 
 
 

Traffic Disruption Notice 
 

Main Street, Schomberg  
Between Church Street and Dr. Kay Drive 

Film Event – The Gray Hat Productions Inc. 

Monday, June 13th and Tuesday, June 14th, 2022 
Daily between the hours of 1:00 p.m. and 1:00 a.m. 

Please be advised that Main Street in Schomberg, between Church Street and Dr. Kay Drive will 
experience intermittent road closures daily on Monday, June 13th and Tuesday, June 14th between 
1:00 p.m. and 1:00 a.m. with the assistance of York Regional Police for a filming event.  

Parking will be reserved on Main Street in the filming area (located at 307 Main Street) beginning 
8:00 a.m. on Sunday, June 12th until the end of the filming event. 

A full road closure will take effect on Tuesday, June 14th beginning at 8:00 p.m. until 1:00 a.m. 
Local traffic and emergency access will be maintained. 

The production company is distributing filming notification letters to residents and businesses in 
the affected area with more details. Should you have questions or concerns regarding the filming 
or traffic disruptions, please contact Jason Schmidt, Location Manager at 416-561-3006 or by 
email at jason@fenix.ca. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated 
during this time.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Filming Area 

Township of King 

Clerk’s Division 

Film Permit #FLM-2022-005 

905-833-5321 

clerks@king.ca 

 

 

 

 

Notice Issued June 9, 2022. 
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